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I’ve been voting in Oregon since 2007. In 2016 and 2020, my ballots were returned 

by mail due to an “incorrect signature,” even though I’ve had the same signature for 

22 years. I know others whose ballots were also rejected. This is fraud. If I had voted 

in person, this wouldn’t have happened. 


